
  

   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

My apologies for the short notice but Mr Torres-Sanchez will be holding a meeting next 

Wednesday 10th May in the 6th form common room at 5pm. It should last an hour and both 

you and your son are expected to attend. Mr Torres will be giving you last minute details of the 

trip and looks forward to seeing you then.  

 

Again my apologies for the oversight of this notice. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Beverley J Singleton 

School Administrator 

bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

 


